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Monday, 11 October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Harvest Service 

 

It is that time of year again where we are preparing for our Harvest service.  As you know, every year we ask 

for your support in gathering food that we are then able to donate to a chosen charity; this year our school 

have decided that they would like to donate the food to Salford Loaves & Fishes.   

 

Please send in any food you can spare before Thursday 21st October. Please ensure that any donations are 

within their sell by date.  No fresh food at all please.  

 

Examples of donations could be: 

 

 Cereal       

 Biscuits 

 Coffee 

 Sugar 

 Teabags 

 Tinned items such as soup, vegetables etc 

 

We will holding our harvest service on Friday 22nd October.  Parents are welcome to come to the service at 

2.15pm in the school hall.  There will be tea and coffee afterwards if you would like to stay for a while.  

 

Best wishes 

 
E Clayton 
Headteacher 
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